



Salty Dawg Pub & Deli 3813 N Monroe St Tallahassee, FL 32303

Dear Friend of the Stephen C. Smith Memorial Regatta:

Thank you for your generous contribution to our event. Your support helped to make our 50th anniversary event another stellar year surpassing all previous years. As you know, all proceeds of the Regatta benefit the American Cancer Society (ACS). Our goal for this 50th annual event was to raise \$50,000 to the ACS. Well, the fantastic news is that we are able to contribute \$60,000. This is indeed a major milestone. We could not have done this without your help.

Sponsorship, individual donors and ad supported booklet help to spread the word. And, those who contribute to the auction not only help us to produce a major portion of the proceeds of the Regatta, they also help to attract participants who might not otherwise participate in the event. We do appreciate your generosity and the time and effort you took to participate.

The 51st annual event is tentatively set for April 27-29, 2024, so mark your calendar. May you continue to stay safe and healthy.

Respectfully,

Angel Ganey, Event Chair





Timberlane Appraisal Matt Ryan 3015 Shannon Lakes North; Suite 301 Tallahassee, FL 32309

Dear Friend of the Stephen C. Smith Memorial Regatta:

Thank you for your generous contribution to our event. Your support helped to make our 50th anniversary event another stellar year surpassing all previous years. As you know, all proceeds of the Regatta benefit the American Cancer Society (ACS). Our goal for this 50th annual event was to raise \$50,000 to the ACS. Well, the fantastic news is that we are able to contribute \$60,000. This is indeed a major milestone. We could not have done this without your help.

Sponsorship, individual donors and ad supported booklet help to spread the word. And, those who contribute to the auction not only help us to produce a major portion of the proceeds of the Regatta, they also help to attract participants who might not otherwise participate in the event. We do appreciate your generosity and the time and effort you took to participate.

The 51st annual event is tentatively set for April 27-29, 2024, so mark your calendar. May you continue to stay safe and healthy.

Respectfully,

Angel Ganey, Event Chair





Gulf Coast Ice Distribution, LLC Exactly Riccord 123 N. Monroe Tallahassee, FL 32301

Dear Friend of the Stephen C. Smith Memorial Regatta:

Thank you for your generous contribution to our event. Your support helped to make our 50th anniversary event another stellar year surpassing all previous years. As you know, all proceeds of the Regatta benefit the American Cancer Society (ACS). Our goal for this 50th annual event was to raise \$50,000 to the ACS. Well, the fantastic news is that we are able to contribute \$60,000. This is indeed a major milestone. We could not have done this without your help.

Sponsorship, individual donors and ad supported booklet help to spread the word. And, those who contribute to the auction not only help us to produce a major portion of the proceeds of the Regatta, they also help to attract participants who might not otherwise participate in the event. We do appreciate your generosity and the time and effort you took to participate.

The 51st annual event is tentatively set for April 27-29, 2024, so mark your calendar. May you continue to stay safe and healthy.

Respectfully,

Angel Ganey, Event Chair





Whiddon Glass 1617 S. Monroe Street Tallahassee, FL 32301

Dear Friend of the Stephen C. Smith Memorial Regatta:

Thank you for your generous contribution to our event. Your support helped to make our 50th anniversary event another stellar year surpassing all previous years. As you know, all proceeds of the Regatta benefit the American Cancer Society (ACS). Our goal for this 50th annual event was to raise \$50,000 to the ACS. Well, the fantastic news is that we are able to contribute \$60,000. This is indeed a major milestone. We could not have done this without your help.

Sponsorship, individual donors and ad supported booklet help to spread the word. And, those who contribute to the auction not only help us to produce a major portion of the proceeds of the Regatta, they also help to attract participants who might not otherwise participate in the event. We do appreciate your generosity and the time and effort you took to participate.

The 51st annual event is tentatively set for April 27-29, 2024, so mark your calendar. May you continue to stay safe and healthy.

Respectfully,

Angel Ganey, Event Chair





Realtor - Builder Page

Dear Friend of the Stephen C. Smith Memorial Regatta:

Thank you for your generous contribution to our event. Your support helped to make our 50th anniversary event another stellar year surpassing all previous years. As you know, all proceeds of the Regatta benefit the American Cancer Society (ACS). Our goal for this 50th annual event was to raise \$50,000 to the ACS. Well, the fantastic news is that we are able to contribute \$60,000. This is indeed a major milestone. We could not have done this without your help.

Sponsorship, individual donors and ad supported booklet help to spread the word. And, those who contribute to the auction not only help us to produce a major portion of the proceeds of the Regatta, they also help to attract participants who might not otherwise participate in the event. We do appreciate your generosity and the time and effort you took to participate.

The 51st annual event is tentatively set for April 27-29, 2024, so mark your calendar. May you continue to stay safe and healthy.

Respectfully,

Angel Ganey, Event Chair





Stan Derzypolski

Shell Point, FL

Dear Friend of the Stephen C. Smith Memorial Regatta:

Thank you for your generous contribution to our event. Your support helped to make our 50th anniversary event another stellar year surpassing all previous years. As you know, all proceeds of the Regatta benefit the American Cancer Society (ACS). Our goal for this 50th annual event was to raise \$50,000 to the ACS. Well, the fantastic news is that we are able to contribute \$60,000. This is indeed a major milestone. We could not have done this without your help.

Sponsorship, individual donors and ad supported booklet help to spread the word. And, those who contribute to the auction not only help us to produce a major portion of the proceeds of the Regatta, they also help to attract participants who might not otherwise participate in the event. We do appreciate your generosity and the time and effort you took to participate.

The 51st annual event is tentatively set for April 27-29, 2024, so mark your calendar. May you continue to stay safe and healthy.

Respectfully,

Angel Ganey, Event Chair





FL Aviation Center Jack May

Dear Friend of the Stephen C. Smith Memorial Regatta:

Thank you for your generous contribution to our event. Your support helped to make our 50th anniversary event another stellar year surpassing all previous years. As you know, all proceeds of the Regatta benefit the American Cancer Society (ACS). Our goal for this 50th annual event was to raise \$50,000 to the ACS. Well, the fantastic news is that we are able to contribute \$60,000. This is indeed a major milestone. We could not have done this without your help.

Sponsorship, individual donors and ad supported booklet help to spread the word. And, those who contribute to the auction not only help us to produce a major portion of the proceeds of the Regatta, they also help to attract participants who might not otherwise participate in the event. We do appreciate your generosity and the time and effort you took to participate.

The 51st annual event is tentatively set for April 27-29, 2024, so mark your calendar. May you continue to stay safe and healthy.

Respectfully,

Angel Ganey, Event Chair





Tallahassee Memorial Hospital Stephanie Derzypolski, MBA Vice President, Chief Communications Officer 1300 Miccosukee Rd Tallahassee, FL 32308

Dear Friend of the Stephen C. Smith Memorial Regatta:

Thank you for your generous contribution to our event. Your support helped to make our 50th anniversary event another stellar year surpassing all previous years. As you know, all proceeds of the Regatta benefit the American Cancer Society (ACS). Our goal for this 50th annual event was to raise \$50,000 to the ACS. Well, the fantastic news is that we are able to contribute \$60,000. This is indeed a major milestone. We could not have done this without your help.

Sponsorship, individual donors and ad supported booklet help to spread the word. And, those who contribute to the auction not only help us to produce a major portion of the proceeds of the Regatta, they also help to attract participants who might not otherwise participate in the event. We do appreciate your generosity and the time and effort you took to participate.

The 51st annual event is tentatively set for April 27-29, 2024, so mark your calendar. May you continue to stay safe and healthy.

Respectfully,

Angel Ganey, Event Chair